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Policy statement on deferrals from offer holders for 2024 entry 

We are adding further clarification to our Admissions Policy for 2024 entry, with 
regard to deferrals. 

We do not allow candidates the opportunity to defer their offer of a place. An 
applicant holding an offer but wishing to commence studies at LIPA in the 
subsequent year will need to reapply in the subsequent year.  

Provided that the candidate applies by the publicised deadline, we will guarantee 
them the opportunity to submit a video audition/interview or if their preferences 
is to attend an in person audition/interview event here, we will guarantee them an 
invitation to attend one of our audition/interview events. 


